
We have given several students extra gloves and mittens to borrow for 
recess.  We are not getting those back to borrow to other students when 
needed.  If you have some stray gloves or mittens at your house that don’t 
belong to you, please send them back with your child.  Thank you!
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Dates to Remember Things To Know

Mystery Dinner Theater Did you know?

Dec. 8 Feast of the Immaculate 
Conception Mass at 8:30

Dec. 8 & 9  Mystery Dinner Theater
Dec. 13 Christmas Program 1:30 & 5:30
Dec. 18 5th & 6th to St. Williams at 9:30
Dec. 22-Jan. 2   Christmas Break/NO OST
Jan. 3 School Resumes
Jan. 15 No School-Teacher Inservice
 All Day OST
Jan. 21 First Reconciliation for 2nd Grade
Jan. 27 Kick Off Mass, Meal & Dance for 

Catholic Schools Week starting 
 at 5:00

*Mrs. Schulte would like the students to wear 
their red St. Lawrence t-shirt for the matinee. 
If they don’t have one, they may wear any red 
shirt.

*Students should wear dress clothes for the 
5:30 performance.  

*Students may go into their classrooms at 5:15 
on Wednesday, December 13.  They should 
remain in the gym with their parents until that 
time.  

*If you are going to walk out of the program 
with your child, we kindly ask you to remain as 
quiet as possible. 

If you have a preference on which day you’d like to 
attend the show, please purchase your tickets by 
Wednesday.  

If you would like to purchase 
tickets for the basket raffle, 
please stop in the office.  

Tickets are $5 each or 5 for $20.

Winter Gear

Friday, Dec. 8 is the 
Feast Day of the 
Immaculate 
Conception which is a 
holy day of 
obligation/opportunity 
for you to attend 
Mass.  Third graders 
will be the ministers at 
Mass.
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